
    

 
 

 
 

 

 
Primrose Hill Primary School 

 

  Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 

  Telephone :  020 7722 8500    
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  Headteacher: Robin Warren 
 

Celtic Harmony Trip - Thursday 21st May 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are able to go ahead with the trip due to the contributions you 
have agreed to – thank you. 
The trip will take place next Thursday, May 21st. In order to make the most of this day, we will leave school 
early at 8.55 and travel by coach. Your child needs to be at school at 8.40 for registration. We may well be 
about 20 minutes late back, but will keep the school informed and should be back by 4.00 pm at the latest. 
These timings are due to the Celtic Harmony camp being in Hertfordshire outside London. 
 
On the Day 
The children will be outside all day. They need clothing appropriate for the weather. If rain is forecast, they 
need a raincoat and suitable shoes. If the weather is to be hot, they need to wear sun-cream and must 
have their shoulders covered. No open toed or strappy sandals please. No sunglasses, instead provide a 
sun hat. If your child suffers badly from travel sickness, please give them a travel sickness tablet in the 
morning. The journey will be about an hour long. 
 
Packed lunch 
The children will need a healthy packed lunch with plenty of water. No crisps, chocolate, cakes, fizzy or 
sweet drinks. If your child has pure fruit juice, please give them water as well. Please also give them fruit 
for a snack. 
 
Contributions 
Thank you to those parents who have already contributed £12.00. If you have not done so yet, please 
send the contribution with the trip permission slip below. 
Please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. It will not be possible to sort out slips on 
the day. The sooner we get this slip, the easier it is for us. 
We are really looking forward to this exciting day and expect there will be fabulous learning outcomes 
following the trip. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Marianne & Paul. 

 

 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________ in __________ 
To go to Celtic Harmony on May 21st. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £12.00 
 
I understand my child MUST be at school by 8.40 on that day as the coach will leave at 8.55 and that they 
may be a little late back. 
 
Signed__________________________________________   


